
Big Fun.
New Friends.

You’re 
Invited!

All girls currently in 4K or 5K (who are not current members) 
interested in learning about Girl Scouts are 

invited to join us for a Unicorn Party

Parents and caregivers, you’re invited too! 
All girls will leave with a fun prize 

and their fi rst patch!
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ADMITS YOU + A FRIEND!

Big Fun.
New Friends.


	Text1: Wednesday, May 14, 2025
5:00-6:15 PM
	address: Bristol School 20121 83rd Street Bristol, WI
Conference Room 1
	Text2: This is a free event for girls and their caregivers. There is no commitment to join. Please RSVP via QR code so we can plan for supplies. If you forget to RSVP, please still attend. Contact Larissa Payne at 414-443-3935 or email lpayne@gswise.org for more information.
	Text4: This material and/or activity is not sponsored by the school or its personnel.
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